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Heller Introduces Bill to Require English Only Ballots
(Washington, DC) - Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) introduced the American Elections Act to require English only ballots for federal elections.
“As Secretary of State, the number one question I was asked was, ‘why are ballots printed in Spanish?’  Maintaining national unity requires adoption of a common language – a task that only Congress can undertake.  The American Elections Act is a first step toward bringing linguistic unity to our election system,” said Heller.    
The American Elections Act would modify the Voting Rights Act (VRA) and the Help America Vote Act (HAVA) to require ballots and other official federal election materials to be printed in English.  Ballot materials will still be made available in Native American and Alaska Native dialects.  
“Instead of bringing America together, the multi-language ballot law divides our nation.  
By lifting the multi-language mandate, Congress can take the first step towards language conformity in our country and give local governments relief from spending millions of taxpayer dollars printing ballots in other languages that, in some cases, are rarely used,” added Heller.
###
